




Welcome 

Aurora Energy is pleased to present its 

second modern slavery statement 

under the Modern Slavery Act 2018, 

covering the period from 1 July 2020 

to 30 June 2021. 

Aurora Energy demonstrates an 

ongoing commitment to operating 

ethically and transparently. In 2020-21 

Aurora Energy has taken additional 

steps to mature its policies and 

procedures to reduce potential modern 

slavery risks in its operations and 

supply chain. 

Aurora Energy has a strong policy 

framework to support its approach, 

key personnel have received ongoing 

education and Aurora Energy monitors 

key suppliers and sub-suppliers to 

ensure the risks of modern slavery in 

its supply chain remain as low as 

possible. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I 

am proud to submit Aurora Energy's 

2020-2021 statement, which was 

approved by the Board on 17 

December 2021. 

Mary O'Kane, Chair of the Board 
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https://www.auroraenergy.com.au/about-us-charters-policies
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